
From:   Murari Srinivasan   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   April 14, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0088-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

SpiderCloud Wireless would like to inquire what the status is of this pending application for an
experimental license. It has been a month since we have heard anything.  Are there problems and, is
there something more we could provide or modify to help bring this to completion?

Thank you kindly,

Don Sloan
SpiderCloud Wireless, Inc
330-283-1574


